
Dear Chair Doherty and Members of the Committee, 
 
As a parent, I oppose this bill because my child at age 10 is impressionable and not prepared to decline 
or opt out of invasive questions. I do not trust OHA to ask questions in a way that does not shame my 
child.  
 
Lisa Pearse  
Oregon City 
 
Regards,  
Lisa Pearse  
19235 clairmont way 
Oregon City, OR 97045  
 


